
Hilda Methodist Cemetery Association 

 

Sorry for the delay of this notification.  The annual meeting of the Hilda Methodist 

Cemetery Association was cancelled this year due to COVID.  We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may have caused. 

Income from 10-1-2019 to 9-30-2020 as follows: 

 
Income = $541.38 
Expenses = $2,240 (grounds maintenance only) 
 
Balance in account as of 9-30-2020: 

 $31,776 as of 9-30-2020 

The current officers are: 

President Stephen Stengel 830-329-5128 

Vice President Tim Witt 325-347-2361 

Secretary Susan Doell 214-762-7480 

Treasurer/Records Connie Witt 325-347-4007 

Sales Teresa Walker 325-347-4761 

Upgrade Supervisor Don Durst 325-347-2759 
 

The Cemetery Directory has been updated which also includes the current P&L and the 

above list of officers and their phone numbers. 

We are also in the process of cleaning out the growth from the fence line at the 

cemetery. 

We will have information on the http://www.hildaumc.org/ in 2021 that we are looking 

forward to having available. 

Please contact any of the officers above if there are any concerns.  We look forward to 

seeing you in 2021. 

Blessings and be safe. 

 

 

http://www.hildaumc.org/

